
Deerfield Conservation 

Commission 
 

NOTICE 
 

 

Due to Hazardous Weather 

conditions, the Meeting 

Originally Scheduled for 

Monday Night, February 9
th

 

was Cancelled and has been 

Re-scheduled for  
 

 

Thursday, February 12
th 

 at 6 PM 

 
Please check the Town website for possible 

updates to the above meeting. 


